
Good morning Sally 

 

Thank you for your email which has been passed to me for reply as I manage the Community 
DriveSafe scheme on behalf of our office. 

 

Unless I’m mistaken there was an application, quite a few years ago now, to operate Community 
DriveSafe on Lucas Lane which we were unable to assist with.  Our volunteers operate on 
30mph roads only and Lucas Lane is a 20mph road as you know.  I believe that the speed limit 
was reduced relatively recently, although time does fly by!  If you believe there is an issue with 
compliance might I recommend that your Councillor with a Highways Locality Budget arranges 
for some speed and volume surveys to be carried out to check and take forward with HCC 
Highways. 

 

If you do have a 30mph road you would like us to consider please feel free to complete a petition 
using this link Community Drivesafe to the Commissioners website.   

 

Kindest regards and best wishes. 

 

 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Hertfordshire 

Harpenden Police Station, 13 Vaughan Road, Harpenden, AL5 4GZ 

 

Please visit our website at: www.herts-pcc.gov.uk  Follow us on    

Visit our recruitment links: Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner Vacancies page 
https://www.herts-pcc.gov.uk/vacancies/ 

 

 

https://www.herts-pcc.gov.uk/getting-involved/how-to-get-involved/community-drivesafe/
http://www.herts-pcc.gov.uk/
https://www.herts-pcc.gov.uk/vacancies/
https://twitter.com/HertsPCC
https://www.instagram.com/hertsopcc/
https://www.facebook.com/hertspcc

